ST. HENRY CATHOLIC CHURCH FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER APRIL 21, 2024

Rev. David Dohogne – Pastor fatherdavid@sainthenry.org 573-683-2114

304 Court St. - Charleston, MO 63834 Rectory/Office: 573-683-2114

Connie Reeves – connie@sainthenry.org Carletta Samons – carletta@sainthenry.org www.dioscg.org - www.sthenrychurch.org

Amy Galemore – School Principal principal@sainthenry.org
School: **573-683-6218**

DAILY MASSES

As scheduled in the Bulletin

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday Evening: 5:00 p.m. Sunday Morning: 8:15 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday 4:15 – 4:45pm or by appointment.

THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY

Monday, April 22, 2024 Mass: 8:15 a.m.

+Bert & Al Rolwing & Sharon Rolwing-Bryant

Tuesday, April 23, 2024 Mass: 8:15 a.m. +Iohn Moses

Wednesday, April 24, 2024 Rosary for Vocations at 8:15 a.m.

> Thursday, April 25, 2024 Mass: 8:15 a.m. +Joe Telker

Friday, April 26, 2024 Mass: 8:15 a.m. +Martha White

Saturday, April 27, 2024 Mass: 5:00 p.m. St. Henry Parish Family

Sunday, April 28, 2024 Mass: 8:15 a.m. +Jerry Dyers

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK

To be good stewards we must be good shepherds, willing to lay down our lives for those committed to our care, not mere hired hands who run off, "leaving the sheep to be snatched and scattered by the wolf."

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR APRIL 20 AND APRIL 21 SATURDAY 5:00 PM

LECTOR	Kathy Slaten
GIFT BEARERS	Pete Story

SUNDAY 8:15 AM

LECTOR	John David Moreton
GIFT BEARERS	Randy & Jana Thompson

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR APRIL 27 AND APRIL 28 SATURDAY 5:00 PM

LECTOR	Debbie Hobbs
GIFT BEARERS	Mary Alice Miller

SUNDAY 8:15 AM

LECTOR	Sophie Dugan
GIFT BEARERS	First Communicants

Your Gift of Praise of God

Please take a few moments to prayerfully consider the many ways the Lord has blessed you this week!

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for April	\$19,084.62
Amount received for April	\$8,913.00
Sunday Envelopes	\$4,017.00
Number of Families	105
Envelopes received for the week	33

Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord bless and reward you for the good you do!

NEWS FOR APRIL 21

NO SCHOOL

Please note that St. Henry School will NOT be in session THIS Monday, April 22.

ST. HENRY SCIENCE FAIR

The fifth, sixth, seventh, and eighth grade students will be having their annual School Science Fair in the gym THIS Thursday, April 25, from 5:00 - 6:00pm. Come and see the hard work they have put into their projects!

CATHOLIC HOME MISSIONS APPEAL

Next weekend is our annual appeal for the Catholic Home Missions Collection. All funds received from this effort are used "right here at home" in various dioceses in the United States that are considered "mission territory". Our own diocese receives support from this annual appeal, so your generosity and financial gifts are greatly appreciated! A flier is attached to today's bulletin with more information about this special collection.

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION

Our celebration of First Holy Communion will be held at the Morning Mass NEXT Sunday, April 28. Let us pray for Hunter Gross, Layton Williams, and Landon Williams as well as for their families as they prepare for this sacred moment in their relationship with our Lord in which their souls will be nourished for the very first time with the Body and Blood of our Savior, Jesus Christ! What a precious gift Jesus gives us in the Holy Eucharist - the Gift of Himself!

LIVING ROSARY

The St. Henry School Family invites you to join them in praying the Living Rosary on Thursday, May 2, at 2:20pm in the school gym. As we honor our Blessed Mother in the month of May and also through the Holy Rosary, may she bring our prayers and needs before her Beloved Son!

DAY OF ADORATION

Our monthly "Day of Eucharistic Adoration" for Vocations will be held on Friday, May 3. Consider giving some of your time in prayer and worship of our Eucharistic Lord! It is time well spent!

EASTER LILIES

We still have several Easter Lilies that are looking for a "new home". If you would like to take one, they are available at the outside north corner of the church next to the parking lot. Thanks!

DIOCESAN DEVELOPMENT FUND

Our Annual Appeal for the Diocesan Development Fund (DDF) will officially take place on the weekend of May 4/5. You should be receiving your letter and pledge card from Bishop Rice in the mail in the next few weeks. Please prayerfully consider your support of this important work of the Church here in southern Missouri, both by your prayers as well as your financial pledges. Our parish goal this year is \$20,000. May God abundantly bless you for your generosity!

PCCW MEETING

Just a reminder to all the ladies of the parish that our next PCCW Meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 7, at 6:00pm in the Parish Meeting Room. All women of the parish are invited and encouraged to attend!

ST. HENRY SCHOLARSHIP

If anyone would like to make a donation towards scholarships for students who attend St. Henry School, please contact the School Office (683-6218). We are very grateful for the love and support you give our students! Your generosity helps our students with their financial needs so that they can attend St. Henry School. Any gift is appreciated. May God Bless You!